
Project Update: May 2019 

 

We have had a delay on the start date. So, we are a bit delayed on the chronogram 

proposed. However, we have been working hard to complete the project in time.  

 

We are working in collaboration with Costa Rica Wildlife Foundation to increase our 

scope. This foundation is a well-recognised organisation in Costa Rica that develops 

conservation initiatives to ensure the prevalence of wildlife and its habitat. With this 

alliance we will start an invasive species programme to address this environmental 

problem.    

 

We have made progress with the website to promote the project and inform about the 

biological invasion of people in general; it can be accessed at: 

http://coqui.invasivespeciescr.org/. However, there are still some details that must be 

corrected before its official launch. 

 

We present a talk at a meeting of the biological corridor where the study area is located. 

This was very useful because we gained potential allies for the implementation of the 

project. 

 

Good photos and videos have been recorded about the fauna of the site, now we are 

editing the videos and the information materials to show the fauna that we want to 

protect and how the common coqui frog could be a threat to it.  

 

 
Fig 1. Common coqui frog, Turrialba, Costa Rica.  

http://coqui.invasivespeciescr.org/


 
Fig 2. Talk about the project presented to the Cordillera Volcánica Central-Talamanca 

Biological Corridor 

 

 


